
The West Sussex County Council (A284 Lyminster Bypass (North) 
Classified Road) (Side Roads) Order 2020 

The West Sussex County Council hereby give notice that they have made, and 
submitted to the Secretary of State Transport for confirmation, an Order under 
Sections 14 and 125 of the Highways Act 1980 authorising the Council to – 

(a) improve highways (including raising, lowering, or otherwise 
altering), 

(b) stop up highways, 

(c) stop up private means of access to premises, 

(d) provide new means of access to said premises, 

all on or in the vicinity of the route of the classified road known as A284 
Lyminster Bypass North which the Council are proposing to construct and 
improve between a point 600 metres south of the A27 Crossbush Bypass, and 
the new roundabout at the junction of the Lyminster Bypass South. 

Copies of the Order and of the relevant plans may be inspected free of charge at 
all reasonable hours from 10th September 2020 at the offices of the West Sussex 
County Council at The Martlets, to the rear of County Hall, Chichester, and at 
Littlehampton Library, Maltravers Road, Littlehampton, BN17 5NA; Arundel 
Library, Surrey Street, Arundel, BN18 9DT; and Rustington Library, Claigmar 
Road, Rustington, BN16 2NL. Due to the safety measures imposed for the 
coronavirus the library opening hours for deposit viewings are reduced and may 
require booking a time slot. Please contact the library before travelling to 
confirm. 

ANY PERSON may not later than 28th October 2020 object to the confirmation of 
the Order by notice to the Secretary of State for Transport Tyneside House, 
Skinnerburn Road, Newcastle upon Tyne NE4 7AR stating the grounds of their 
objection. In submitting an objection it should be noted that your personal data 
and correspondence will be passed by the Secretary of State for Transport to the 
Council to enable your objection to be considered.  Where the Order becomes 
the subject of Public Inquiry Procedures, all correspondence is copied to the 
Inspector conducting the Inquiry and will be kept in the PI library, where it is 
publicly available.  If you do not wish your personal data to be forwarded, please 
state your reasons when submitting your objection and the Secretary of State 
will copy your representations, with your name and address removed, to the 
Council and if there is to be a Public Local Inquiry they will be seen by the 
Inspector who may give them less weight as a result. 

 

10th September 2020    T KERSHAW    
       Director of Law and Assurance 


